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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Learning Days  
 
On Friday the 16th November the whole school will be off timetable taking part in one of our Learning 
days.  This year we have arranged a trip for Year 10 to the Natural History Museum in London for the 
morning followed by bowling at Finchley bowling alley in the afternoon. 
 
The Natural History Museum is located in South London and during our visit we will look at the specimens 
from the natural world.  To support students in understanding the process of evolution, we will look at the 
many fossil samples they have.  We will also look at the human body to help students to understand about 
the different organ systems in the body and how it functions. 
 
We will be leaving school at 08:30am on the 16th November and return to school by 4pm.  Please provide 
students with a packed lunch and a drink.  Students will need to be wearing their school uniform.  
 
The cost of the trip is £16.50 which includes coach travel, a study guide for the museum and bowling.   Entry 
to the museum is free.  
 
Payment and consent will be available via ParentMail and will need to be paid by Wednesday 31st October 
in order to confirm bowling.  We can no longer accept cash payments for school trips.     
 
In accordance with our Behaviour Policy, students who have a large number of behaviour points may be 
prevented from going on this trip.    
 
Please contact me if you require any further details.                                                                                  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs F Nearney 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


